

Shiawassee Employment and Training

Works For Me!

201 N. Shiawassee St. Corunna, MI 48817 517-743-5691 October 13, 1989

Mr. Robert Levin Globe Midwest Corporation 26877 Northwestern Hwy. Suite 120 Southfield, Michigan 48034

Dear Bobby:

I have been reviewing my files associated with the fire at our facility and your subsequent involvement with our insurance company and realized that I had failed to properly thank you for all of your assistance. Without your expert advice and professional handling of our claim, I am sure that our settlement would have been substantially less than what we ultimately received.

On June 1, 1989 we moved back into the renovated Devoist J. Surbeck Building and on September 17, 1989 the County held the Grand Re-Opening and Re-Dedication ceremony. I really had a sense of pride on that day and still feel that way when I enter this old building. I hope that you will soon be in the area again and will be able to stop in for a tour; one of my favorite activities since we have moved back.

I am enclosing a program from the Grand Re-Opening Ceremony and refer you to page two where you and your company received the recognition you so richly deserved.

Thank you again for all of your assistance, and I assure you that should friends or business acquaintance find themselves in the unfortunate position I was, I will recommend that they call you!

Sincerely,

Margaret McAvoy Executive Director

MM/cjc Enclosure